
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EK BHARAT SHRESTHA BHARAT CLUB 

2019-2020 

1. Meeting at Principal’s Chamber to draft the program for ‘Mother Tongue Day’ (18.2.2020)  

2. ‘Mother Tongue Day’ was celebrated on 21.2.2020 at the college auditorium. The 

Celebration was organized by the Ek Bharat Shrestha Bharat Club under the aegis of RUSA. 

The function was chaired by Lalnunthara, Associate Professor and member of the Club. The 

Evangelical Union choir was invited to present the opening song followed by a speech by 

Dr. R. Lalengmawia, Institutional Co-ordinator RUSA who spoke on the aims and objectives 

of the newly formed EBSB club. Lalramhnaii and Dodie Zoliansanga, both of whom are 

students of the college presented a special number each. Mr Laltanpuia, SPD RUSA was 

invited as a special guest and he delivered a very informative speech to the students and 

teachers who had gathered to celebrate Mother Tongue Day. He also spoke on the initiative 

taken to pair colleges of Mizoram, Tripura and Bihar to promote cross- cultural learning. As 

the name suggests, the entire function was conducted in Mizo, the local language. A short 

Mizo film was also screened. The Second Semester Home Science student also enacted 

scenes from Lali, a short story written by Biakliana, the first Mizo Novelist. Students were 

also introduced to some common Bhojpuri words which is one of the languages spoken in 

Bihar to facilitate bonding between students of both states. Literature written in the Mother 

Tongue was also displayed for the participants. Video clip of the celebration of Mother Tongue 

Day is available in the college YouTube Channel  

(https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCn-2GwRmbKQ3qE2X_3_l2vQ)  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCn-2GwRmbKQ3qE2X_3_l2vQ


3. Monthly activity was reported to SPD RUSA as and when request. (March and May Reports 

given so far). 

 


